
  Stanton Community Schools December 18, 2018

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 

Tuesday December 18th 
Basketball vs. Humphrey-Lindsay Holy Family 

JV Girls 5pm 
JV Boys 5pm 

Varsity Girls 6:30pm 
Varsity Boys 8pm 

 
Wednesday December 19th 

No Academic or Athletic Events Today 
 

Thursday December 20th 
Basketball @ Wisner-Pilger HS 

JV Girls 5pm 
JV Boys 5pm 

Varsity Girls 6:30pm 
Varsity Boys 8pm 

 
Friday December 21st 

Varsity Wrestling Tourney 10am @  
Archbishop Bergan High School  

Midland University Hopkins Arena 
*Wrestlers gone All Day* 

 
End of 2nd Quarter 43 Days 

 
End of 1st Semester 86 Days 

 
1:20pm Early Dismissal Grades K-12 

 
Saturday December 22nd 

5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 
 

Sunday December 23rd 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Monday December 24th   

No School – Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Tuesday December 25th 

No School – Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Monday December 26th 

No School – Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Crescent  

 
Lunch for Today 

Steak and Cheese Nachos, Black Bean Salsa, Fruit and Milk 
 

Today’s Alternate 
Grilled Cheese 

 
 
 

Need Community Service hours???  
The school is in need of some help putting together the January 

newsletter to be mailed. They are working Dec. 27th and 28th from 
9:00am-1:00pm. in the front office. You are welcome to come when 
you can or stay for the whole time. If you come for both days, you 
will have met your required community service hours needed to 

graduate. Please let Mrs. Fernau or Jodi Arens know if you will be 
able to help. 

 
Fruit will be available for purchase in the Ag room for $.25 each. 

While supplies last. Apples, pears, oranges, and grapefruit 
 

Students, if you want to make a schedule change for second semester, 
please pick up a drop/add form in the guidance office. The form must 

have the teacher and parent signatures, and turned back into the 
guidance office by Thursday December 20. We will not be making 

any changes after the Christmas break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


